NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing on the Supplemental Ordinance making
Appropriations for the Fiscal Year commencing on May 1, 2024 and
ending April 30, 2025 for the City of Taylorville, Illinois,
will be held on July 15, 2024 at 6:45 P.M., for all interested
citizens of the City of Taylorville. The following is proposed
for Fiscal Year 2024/2025.

The Public Hearing will be held at the Taylorville Municipal
Building, 115 North Main, Taylorville, Illinois for the purpose
of discussion of the proposed Appropriation Ordinance. The
Proposed Appropriations may be examined on weekdays at the
Taylorville Municipal Building between the hours of 8:00 A.M.
and 4:30 P.M. beginning July 5, 2024. All interested citizens
will have the opportunity to give written and oral comment.
Handicapped persons needing assistance or aid should contact the
City of Taylorville before the Hearing by calling 824-2211.

BRUCE BARRY, Mayor
City of Taylorville, IL
July 1, 2024




